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  UPF-Africa’s “Peace Talks” Webinar Attracts Over 2,000 Viewers 
 

   
 
Africa—UPF-Africa’s second “Peace Talks” 
webinar had as its theme “From Global Parents 
Day to Global Heavenly Parent Day, the World at 
a Crossroads: The Need for a 
Paradigm Shift.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Bhutan Hosts “Peace Talks” Webinar 
   
 
Thimphu, Bhutan—UPF-Bhutan organized a 
“Peace Talks” webinar on “Going Through and 
Beyond the Covid-19 Crisis.” 
 

  

  

  

  Latest “Peace Talks” Program Features Four First Ladies 
 
 
United States—On June 19, 2020, UPF 
International held a web conference titled “The 
Leadership of Women in 
Times of Crisis.” 
 

  

  

  

  Russian Official Advocates for the Disabled 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—A deputy of the Vladivostok 
City Council was interviewed online about his 
work with socially vulnerable 
citizens. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF-Australia Launches Webinar Series on Personal 
Development 

 
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Australia has 
launched a new webinar series, named “Being 
Self-Aware, Responsible and 
Loving.” 
 

  

  

  

  African Union Statement of H.E. Amira El Fadil in the occasion of 
celebration of the Day of the African Child 

 
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Australia has 
launched a new webinar series, named “Being 
Self-Aware, Responsible and 
Loving.” 
 

  

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUN 26: Is there a Future for the European Union and the 

Rules-Based Global Order? 

JUN 29: Webinar Violence Against Women in Time of Covid-19 

JUN 30: UN International Day of Parliamentarism  

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day 

AUG 19: UN International Day of Peace 

AUG 19: UN World Humanitarian Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@  upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


